
-----Original Message----- 

From: debs gallop 

Sent: 17 November 2024 15:03 

To: Community Development <community.development@westoxon.gov.uk> 

Subject: Brize norton neighbourhood plan affecting Kilkenny Farm, brize norton. 

Hi, I would like to communicate about the above plan which includes a significant part of land I 
currently farm. 

The plan has been submitted with no consultation with us at all but includes a significant area 
of our privately owned land under the bracket of “area of sensitivity”… This area covers our 
home, businesses, farm buildings and impacts on our day to day operations of the farm now 
and into the future. It is not based on evidence and seems to be have been drawn up by villagers 
who understandably want to keep their visual enjoyment of the area without considering the 
practicalities of our livelihood and indeed those of future generations on our farm. I would 
request that this area is deleted as inappropriate and inconsiderate designed. 

Many thanks or your help, 

Debs shipway 


